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July 23, 2018 PRODUCT END OF LIFE NOTIFICATION:  GP2D060A120B 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

 
To support our customers’ growing demand for silicon carbide products, Global Power 

Technologies Group is transferring many product families from the current 100 mm wafer 

fabrication line to a 150 mm line at a new supplier.  Since new mask sets have to be 

generated, GPTG is taking this opportunity to incorporate minor design improvements at 

the same time.  The GP2D060A120B, which is currently sold through our distribution 

channels, is affected by all the aforementioned changes, and is therefore “End-of-Life” 

status, effective immediately. 

 
The replacement product for the GP2D060A120B will be the GP3D060A120B, which will be 

a drop-in replacement, with enhanced specifications.  GPTG estimates samples and light 

production volumes of the GP3D060A120B will be available in Q4 2018. 

 

Please contact GPTG Sales with any questions, or concerns regarding this matter. 
 

 

Best Regards, 

John R. Silk, Director, Quality and Reliability 

Global Power Technologies Group 
20692 Prism Place, Lake Forest, Ca  92630 
949.207.7500 
 


